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On 7 January 2025, Ambassador Nishimaki received a farewell courtesy call from 

Mr. Hoshino, Resident Representative of JICA Namibia Office. Ambassador 

Nishimaki expressed his gratitude for cooperation with JICA in development 

assistance to Namibia, and conveyed his hope that Japan as a whole would 

continue to work together. Mr. Hoshino expressed his gratitude to Ambassador 

Nishimaki who is scheduled to leave Namibia this week, for his support of JICA 

activities, and pledged to continue to work with the next ambassador. 

（from left）Ms. Sasagawa, Volunteer Coordinator, Mr. Butsuen,Project 

Formulation Advisor, Ambassador Nishimaki, Mr, Niwa, JICA Expert, Mr. Hoshino, 

Resident Representative, Mr. Shiozuru, JICA Expert 


